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In the beginning of the month Paul and Christel Werner visited us and blessed a Holy Ground here in 

Finland. We are now going there every day for prayer. 

 

In the course of the month some new members went to Germany to join the training on the mobile team. 

The manuscript of the Finnish translation of the Study Guide has been sent to Germany for printing. Then 

we can start spreading and selling reading material in bigger quantities. This month we also asked for 

official registration as "Maailman Kristinuskou Yhdisdamisseura," the Finnish name of our movement. 

However, it will take some time before they settle the case. 

 

We are fasting much and praying intensively every day for success for our Father and are sure to soon 

conquer the whole of Finland for Him. Thankful for having been called as workers into the great 

vineyard, we greet you all. 

 

 

 


